
 

December 8, 2022 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

EDOGAWA GOSEI (THAILAND) CO., LTD. 

 

 
Notice of temporary suspension of our website due to system maintenance 

 

Thank you for visiting our website. 

Due to system maintenance, our website will be temporarily unavailable on the following system 

maintenance period. For urgent matters during system maintenance, please use the following 

contact information. 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your understanding. 

 

Best regards 
 

《Schedule of system maintenance》 

December 12th(Mon), 2022 19:00 － December 13th(Tue), 2022 10:00 (Thailand local time) 

※This period is subject to change before & after depending on the work situation & condition. 

 

《Contact address》 

TEL：+66-36-373-737  FAX：+66-36-373-739 

E-mail：info@edogawa.co.th 
 
 

NOTICE 


